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As the former Community Development Director for the City of Lima, I support the Allen County Solar Energy
Project. Clean , efficient, sustainable energy is essential to the economic growth of Ohio.  For Allen County to
become competitive with other regions, solar energy is an asset we must present to potential developers and existing
businesses. I request that this project be affirmed and permitted   Thank you.

Amy Sackman Odum
424 S Cole St
Lima Oh 45805
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